
 

 

 

WHITNALL YOUTH 
FOOTBALL AND 

CHEERLEADING 
 

Registration 
 
 

• Whitnall Youth Football and Cheerleading is accepting registration for the 
upcoming season. Registration deadline APRIL 30th .  Any registrations 
received MAY 1-31 will add $50 late fee.  Any registrations received MAY 31-
JULY 30 will add $100 late fee. 

 
•  Football is open for those currently in 2ndthrough 7thgrade and have an interest in 
   playing tackle football. You must live within Whitnall School District or attend a Whitnall 
    School to be eligible to participate in the program 
•  Registration can be completed online at www.whitnallyouthfootball.com 
      
• Cheerleading is available for those currently in 4th through 7th grade. 
• Registration fee is $200 for one child in the program ($100 for additional children in the 

same family), $100 raffle ticket fundraiser per family and a $100 refundable volunteer 
and equipment deposit, per athlete .  You may pay a deposit of $200 at the meeting or 
pay in full at equipment pick up (date TBD).  Second deposit of $200 (or remainder of 
your balance) will be due at equipment pick up if you chose that option.   

• Fees may also be mailed to us:  WYF/C, PO Box 28, Hales Corners, WI 53130 
• PARENT MEETING FOR NEW ATHLETES, BUT EVERYONE IS WELCOME: MARCH 28TH: 

WMS CAFETERIA 6:30PM-8:00PM  ****WATCH FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ON 
FACEBOOK AND VIA EMAIL*** 

 
 
 

Like us on Facebook and visit our website for up-to-date information 
www.whitnallyouthfootball.com 

 
                   Follow us on Twitter with @whitnallyouth 
 

The Whitnall Youth Football/Cheerleading Program is not controlled by Whitnall School District. It is however run by an 
independent Board of Directors who makes all decisions relevant to the football and cheerleading program.  Whitnall School 
District has been supportive of this program by helping us distribute information and allowing us to use practice facilities, indoor 
gyms, and the High School football field. We are indebt to them for their support, but remind parents to direct and questions or 
concerns to the Whitnall Youth Football Board. 
 

If you have any questions please contact Melissa Klatkiewicz: 
 731-9649 c missklat3@gmail.com 

http://www.whitnallyouthfootball.com/

